
 

 
July 26, 2024 
 
Dear ICHS Parents; 
  

The new school year is right around the corner!  We hope the students have enjoyed their summer 
break and were able to take advantage of the opportunities only summertime has to offer.  We have been very 
busy here at school working to create the foundations for another great school year.   
 

We had many successes this past school year culminating with graduating the largest class of seniors 
yet.  Success in athletics and arts continued as well, culminating with state championships in many different 
arenas. Creek Cattle Company continues to offer our students hands-on opportunities to build lifelong skills in 
work ethic, communication and problem solving while raising beef for our cafeterias.  Creek Manufacturing 
was successfully launched last year, which allows students even more opportunities to develop these real-
world skills while running a business at school.  A secured partnership with Indiana University Bloomington 
and now offers over 30 IU credits for our students while they attend ICHS, saving them tens of thousands of 
dollars in college tuition.   
 

As we look to begin another school year in just a couple short weeks, we are always looking to 
improve and be the very best school for our community.  To that end, one of our goals this year is to deepen 
and enrich the connection between the classroom and home.  For this reason, NHJ as a whole will be utilizing 
communication software called Parent Square.  This will be a one stop shop for parents, students, teachers, 
coaches, and administration to communicate effectively and efficiently.  Be on the lookout for more 
information within the first weeks of school as we roll this dynamic communication tool out.   
 

We would like to invite all parents and students to our Back-To-School Night on August 6th from 
6:00-7:00.  This opportunity provides time for all parents and students to walk their schedules and meet their 
teachers.  Student schedules will be available on Infinite Campus this evening for you and your student.  No 
paper copies are being handed out this evening.  We will hand out paper schedules to students who need them 
on the first day of school. 
 

We know to succeed in our mission of Empowering students with the Knowledge, Responsibility, 
and Perseverance needed to achieve Excellence in life, we need a strong partnership between school and 
home.  Through strengthening the connection between our talented and dedicated teachers with our equally 
dedicated parents, we hope to provide our students with the brightest future possible. 
 

Thank you in advance for your partnership and we hope to see you on August 6th for Back-To-School 
Night as we lay the foundations for a great school year.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Luke Skobel 


